

Dear Religious Ed Families,

Happy New Year! I hope you all had a wonderful and restful holiday break.

Over the past few weeks, it has been disheartening to watch the rapid effects of the current COVID surge in our area. Many were, and continue to be, affected by this dangerous virus.

After careful consideration, we have decided that all Religious Education classes will go fully remote for the month of January (effective immediately).

This decision has been made in accordance with the latest Archdiocesan guidelines and is the most effective way to keep our students, volunteers, faculty and staff safe.

We ask for your patience over the next few days as we circulate more specific details by grade. Those with children receiving sacraments will receive an additional memo.

Please do not hesitate to reach out should you have any questions. Our prayers are with you all. Stay safe!

Blessings,

Jenna tarantino

Jenna Tarantino
Director of Religious Education
Annunciation-Our Lady of Fatima
jtarantino@annunciation-fatima.com